
To Whom It May Concern: 
I have been a resident of Portland since 1985 and have seen many changes in our land use and 
zoning.  I am very concerned with HB 2001 eliminating single-family dwelling areas in Portland.   
Neighborhoods are a vital and important part of Portland and single-family dwelling areas are 
an important part of our neighborhoods.  We need urban density AND our traditional 
neighborhoods in Portland, they are both integral to the health of our community.  It is short-
sighted to eliminate an entire part of our city in order to cram more bodies into the city.   
Please vote NO on HB 2001. 
Steven F McBride 
4254 NE Hassalo St. 
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